
 

  It is beginning to look and feel a lot like Fall… 
 

With the summer months past and it 

is starting to look and feel like fall, the 

Chamber would like to provide the 

opportunity to recognize the 

whimsical, fanciful homes/yards that 

will be decorated with Halloween or 

Fall themes.  A map will be generated 

for those wishing to submit their 

home along with a $5.00 entry fee. 

The proceeds from the listings will go 

towards the Chamber of Commerce 

Scholarship, awarded to a male and 

female Osage City High School graduate that is furthering their education at an accredited 

college or trade school.  The map will be available for people to drive around the 

community at their convenience to enjoy the creativeness of the homes submitted.  

Deadline for entries will be the morning (10:00 a.m.) of Halloween, October 31.  

Submit your entry fee and information at Prairie Dog Art & Gifts, 530 Holliday Street, 

Osage City.  A selection of the home/yard will take place Friday, November 1. In 

appreciation of the creative, whimsical, fanciful selection, the selected home owners will 

receive a $25 Osage City Chamber Buck Certificate to be used at an Osage City 

participating business. 
 

 


